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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

FEBRUARY 2, 1981 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Nora Lake 
Councilmembers Leonard Stubbs 

Shirley Heintz 
James Singer 
Russell Sweetman 
Jeffrey Siler 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Joseph Minner 

The pros and cons of Tax Abatement to promote industrial development 
in the City of Centerville were discussed by Council. The majority of 
Council did not endorse Tax Abatement at this time; more information and 
research is needed. 

Following a Meeting of the Centerville Community Improvement 
Corporation at this time, the Work Session reconvened. 

In accordance with the new amendment to the AP District Ordinance, 
the majority of Council concurred to appoint Mr. Robert Perkins as Chairman 
of the Board of Architectural Review for the remainder of his term, that 
being April 15, 1981. 

Council discussed the City paying the Registration Fee for Members 
of Council attending out of State Meetings and Conferences. Registration 
Fees will be submitted to the Council Finance Committee for approval on an 
individual basis. 


